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Teaching and Learning 
 

● Explicit Instruction professional development for elementary staff 
○ Staff completing survey regarding training 
○ Leadership team developed plan for continued implementation and 

supports 
● Co-teaching professional development continue into for middle school and high school 

special education and regular education collaboration in the areas of reading and math 
● Caseload planning for special education case managers fro 2023-2024 school year 

based on student needs and numbers to prepare open enrollment spaces available 
● Teaching and Learning and Pupil Services/Special Education continued collaboration 

and work defining our Multi Level Systems of Supports for clarity of behavioral and 
academic assistance, pathway, and support 

 
Whole Child 
 

● Mental Health Services 
○ Review of data from SAEBRS, b.e.s.t Screener and YRBS 
○ Development of plan for Social Emotional Curriculum selection committee 

■ Committee to include involvement and input from teachers, counselors, 
administration, board of education members, community members and 
parents 

■ Information session scheduled for January 26, at 5:30 p.m.  
● The meeting will explain what Social Emotional Learning is and 

why we are review our current curriculum. The process of how we 
choose curriculum will also be explained.  We will share the 
timeline for selection. We will explain the opportunities to be 
involved and the commitments required. 

○ January 20th presentation for middle school and high school staff focusing on 
support and staff support in the areas of building resilience in students. 

■ Presenters will be Barbie Bunnell, behavioral health therapist, and Ashley 
Miller, Licensed Professional Counselor and Substance Abuse Counselor 

 
 


